
 
 
 

November 4, 2020      Contact: Keith Kern 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                       ​kkernforassembly@gmail.com 
 
 
SUPERIOR - Keith Kern, candidate for the 73rd District for the Wisconsin State Assembly, 
released the following statement: 
 
“​This campaign has been about hard work. Thank you to everyone who joined me on this 
journey. The results of this razor-thin election have not been certified, are too close to call, and 
therefore are not official. Until that happens and we understand what the final tally is, and 
whether that changes the margin or the path forward, I will continue to be that person you know 
me as: a fighter for what I believe in and a strong voice interested in bringing Madison's 
attention to the 73rd District.” 
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